DAC BEACHCROFT LAUNCHES MIAMI OFFICE
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DAC Beachcroft has announced the launch of a new office in Miami that will serve as a hub for
the firm’s existing operations in Latin America.

The new office, which will not practice local law, will support the firm's operations in Mexico, Chile, and Colombia, as well as its

relationship firm in Brazil. The firm also intends to use the Miami base to connect with insurance and reinsurance clients operating in
South Florida.

Anthony Menzies, Latin American regional head at DAC Beachcroft, said: "Our presence in Miami
now means we can serve even better the needs of our clients operating in the Latin American
market. The move has been first and foremost a response to significant client demand and it is
particularly exciting coming so soon after the announcement of our close relationship with Demarest
in Brazil. Together, it means we now have a presence in the two leading Latin American insurance and reinsurance centres, Sao
Paulo and Miami."
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